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The Cafeteria Plan will continue to request the (CEP) Community Eligibility Provision as part 
of National School Lunch Program (NSLP) which was based on student eligibility numbers. 
The students will continue to eat free breakfast and lunch for the 25-26 school year. The 
parents/guardians will continue to fill out socio-eco forms instead of the NSLP food 
applications at the beginning of August.  We feel that the CEP program has been very 
successful for the school district.  We will continue to serve Breakfast in the Classroom for 
the elementary. 
We’re hoping that the new school year brings higher participation in the cafeteria from all 
three campuses.  It’s a challenge to keep finding new food items that will catch the student’s 
attention and bring them in eat and enjoy a meal with us. The cafeteria staff does an 
amazing job of serving the students daily. 
With that being said – I thought you’d like to see the numbers for 24-25 school year. 
Meals served: 

Breakfast & Lunch             106,084 
Adult lunches    1826 
Additional main Entree 2683 

Additional Items Sold for 24-25- School Year  
Chips    6301 
Cookies    14,619 
Ice cream   4657 
Flavored Drinks   2269 
Water     1099 
PB&J    895 

The maintenance staff will be working on a few item ( installing a mop sink ) in the cafeteria 
to get us ready for the 25-26 school year. 
 
Thank you, 
Yolanda Rueda  
Food Service Manager  
Brackett ISD 
 

 


